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For the Plan Commission’s new West Area Plan discussed at your 12/13/23 meeting, we are
opposed to the road extension for A. Yosemite Place for multiple reasons, including safety on
its steep hill. We are opposed to the extension and new streets identified in C. Old Sauk Road
Planned Streets for multiple reasons, today west of Appalachian Way is a lovely sidewalk
through a nice green space used by all neighbors. These planned streets are setting the stage
for the potential of high density housing, increased traffic, street parking issues and 4-story
apartments along Old Sauk Rd which we are opposed to.

Sincerely, Gary and Barb Foster, 6506 Old Sauk Rd
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